
GARDEN OUT AND ABOUT TRIP to YORK and CHRISTMAS MARKET 30 November 2023 

(photos courtesy of Val Coldwell) 

 

A snowy cold day dawned but it did not spoil the trip.  34 including 14 

non-members set off on time despite the detour in Rotherham!  We 

arrived in a busy York about 11.15 am and all went our separate ways.  

The Christmas market was in full swing.  I visited the Van Gogh 

Immersive Experience which was very good while others visited the 

many places of interest.  Some had a guided tour of the Minster.  

Someone even purchased some furniture!  I think nearly all of us made 

a few purchases and ate at various establishments. 

 

Leaving York at 4.15 pm, a long journey home via the M62 and M18 

because of traffic problems on the preferred route but a comfy coach and 

Andy our driver played some Christmas music.  There was plenty of chat 

and everyone seemed to have enjoyed it. 

Val Coldwell, Co-ordinator 

  



 

 

The Van Gogh Immersive Experience 


